
 

 

Happy Holidays and a peaceful New Year 2018! 
 
Angelika Selle 
December 22, 2017 

 

 

 

  

There is no time more fitting to say 
Thank You, and to wish you and your family 

a Happy Holiday Season and a New Year of health, 
happiness and prosperity. 

 
 As women and mothers, let us create happy times 
with family and friends! Remember to let your light, 

and warmth of heart shine! 
 

From all of us here at Women's Federation for World 
Peace USA HQ, Chairwomen nationwide, and 

National Board 
 

Here is to a more peaceful 2018! 
    

  

 

 

 


